9 November 2017

To our stakeholders,

| am pleased to reaffirm RMA Group’s support of the UN Global Compact with the release of our 2017
Communication of Progress (COP).

RMA ensures that its own actions support and embrace the protections of internationally accepted
human rights. Our companies engage in community projects, featured in this year’s COP, that illustrate
just a few ways we cooperate with the Global Compact and the Sustainable Dévelopment Goals (SDG).

We continue to work toward integrating Global Compact and SDG principles into our company
operations and culture and look forward to sharing further progress in future reports.

Sincerely,

(. \,v{j;h
Mr. Kevin R. Whitcraﬁi_

Chief Executive Officer
RMA Group
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